
Dear Friend, 

GEORGE E. PATAKI 
Governor of New York 

December 16, 2004 
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On November 2nd, we voted in the most important election of our lifetime. 

Across this great Nation, our fellow citizens took a stand, sending a message throughout 
the world that democracy is strong and vibrant. We were resilient in our effort and 
should be proud of our work to overwhelmingly re-elect our great President George W. 
Bush. 

And now, the time has come when we can commemorate the second Inauguration 
of George W. Bush. In continuing with the spirit and the tradition of the Republican 
National Convention, I would like to invite you on behalf of the 21st Century Freedom 
PAC to attend the complimentary "Pataki Pass Inaugural Parade Watch Party", in 
Washington D.C., following the Inauguration. 

Thank you for your support of our party and our President. I hope you will join 
us for a great celebration on January 20th. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
George E. Pataki 
Governor of New York 

P.S. My wife Libby and I look forward to celebrating the Inauguration with you in 
Washington D.C. Please take this opportunity to sign up for your "Pataki Pass" today! 

Paid for by: 21" Century Freedom PAC Non-Federal 
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